
WBBA Booster Meeting Minutes 

August 3, 2023 

 

Call to open by CJ Martin and seconded by Doug Gravely. 

Treasurer Report: Starting balance on 7/1/23 was $36, 381.89 with an income of 

$17,752.12 and an expense of $30,303.87, leaving an end balance of $23,830.14. Motion 

as read by Jennifer Matthews and seconded by Doug Gravely.  

Minutes: Sent over and posted from last meeting in May.  

New Business:  

-Rockathon: Talked it over with student leadership and settles on a tentative date of 

9/8/23. Potentially could be held at Lakepoint, in which case the date would likely 

change.  

-Show shirts: Jotform has not been super easy to work with, but it has been sent in an 

email for orders. May be slightly different colors due to supply.  

-Previous band merch: Will be sold at first home game and then moved out after 

that to make room for new things.  

-August 18th is the first football game for the band. If the turf on the home field is not 

ready, the game will take place at Adairsville HS. In that case, it would be treated as an 

away game and all chaperones will be required to have a blue card.  

-Volunteers: Going well and appreciate all the new volunteers.  

-Amazon List: Mrs. Clark has posted an Amazon wish list for things that are needed 

for the band. It is posted in the band room and will be attached to emails.  

-Band Pictures: Make up day for single photos and Senior family photos will be 

available soon. Once a date has been finalized, it will be sent out to parents and students 

via Remind and email.  

Mrs. Clark- 

Thank you to everyone that helps. This program wouldn’t be able to run smoothly 

without our volunteers! Reminds everyone to help keep up with payments so the staff 

can do the best for your students every day.  

Upcoming Competitions will be: 

October 14th- W. Forsyth HS 

October 21st- McEachern HS 

October 28th- Carrollton HS 



Ms. Maldonado- In the next six weeks preparing for our first informance (in-school 

informal concert for other students). 

September 25th we will host the Bartow County Marching Exhibition. We are reaching 

out to possibly have our middle schools play the National Anthem as well.  

On home game nights the band room will close at 3:30 pm and will reopen at 5:00 pm 

for students.  

 

Closing: Motion by Michele Gilbert and seconded by Nathan Underwood.  

  



 


